
 

Sorry I did not get the opportunity to get this in for the hearing. 

 

I had some questions on the name, I understand the reasoning to distinguish the online 

 program as not a school district, but just a name change to  Oregon Online is not much  

better, as there needs to be a clarification that it is a school program. 

 

I suggest that "Oregon Online School" might be appropriate. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robert Sowdon 

Cottage Grove 


